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TO:         D-H Providers, Residents and Fellows, D-H Nursing
FROM:   Abigail A. Johnston, Laboratory Medicine Operations Manager
                Michelle R. Gour, Phlebotomy Supervisor
Date:       Friday 7, 2023
Re:          SBAR – Inpatient Phlebotomy Paging All Clear

Situation: 
The issue with pages getting through to inpatient phlebotomy has been resolved.

Background: 
Starting 4/5/23, inpatient phlebotomy was not receiving pages when located in their new space in the patient pavilion. This has been resolved.

Assessment: 
There is no longer any issue with inpatient phlebotomy receiving pages.

Recommendation: 
Inpatient phlebotomy can receive pages per normal protocols. 

If you have questions or concerns about inpatient phlebotomy please call the phlebotomy supervisor at 603-653-3951 or email Michelle.R.Gour@hitchcock.org
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